
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND THE PUBLIC 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO COURT DOCUMENTS FILED IN eCOURTS 

(BEGINNING OCTOBER 5, 2018) 

Beginning Friday, October 5, 2018, the public will have electronic access to civil case 

records filed in eCourts. This is a slight change from the originally announced date of October 1. 

This access will permit the public to view the images of documents filed in all Civil Law, 

Foreclosure, and Special Civil Part matters through the web-based portal. This notice further 

serves as a reminder that attorneys are required to certify and redact personal and confidential 

information pursuant to Rule 1 :38-7 prior to electronically filing documents with the courts. 

Users can access eCourts Public Access from the Judiciary main page at 

www.njcourts.gov. The link can be found in "Public/Media" under "Find a Case." 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to the Superior Court Clerk's Office at 

609-421-6100.

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: October 4, 2018 
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